
Mr. M. Feurstein 
Malden Mills 
SO 7th Avenue 
New York City 

Dear Moe: 

Enclosed please find the photocopy of the Synagogue 

Council of America deliber&tions on Shechitah which 
you asked to have returned to you. 

The problem is obviously acute and decisive, but I 
must refrain from offering any opinion simply because 

I do not kno enough about the matter. EH mve not 

been involved in these questions, and therefore do not 

believe that I am sufficiently competent to pass 

judgment. 

Thank you for sending the note to Zalman Posner in 

Tennessee. I wrote to him som time ago and have not 
heard from him as yet. Warmest regards. 

Sincerely, 


